

The Hon. Victor Dominello MP Minister for Customer Service Member for Ryde By email:

Our ref: Contact: Telephone:

Dear Minister

I refer to the recent media coverage concerning the alleged leaking of NSW motorist information by a member of your staff.

The Commission can confirm that we will not be investigating these concerns at this time.

Yours faithfully

The Hon Peter Hall QC Chief Commissioner

September 2019

Document tendered by

the HON Victor Dominello MP
Received by

Ting Higgins

Date: 12 /09/2019

Resolved to publish (Yes)/ No